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U3A Painting for Pleasure 2


in Little Snoring Community Room


This group started in August 2014 and since then we have met almost every Friday morning between 9.30 - 11.30 am. We have 9 members at present but we would welcome one or two more. We work in a variety of mediums: watercolour, pastels, oils, acrylics etc. The ability of the members is also varied. 


If you are interested in meeting or joining the group and seeing our work please contact Arline Easton 01328 878872.








Kettlestone


Parish Council





Contact details


Clerk 


Joanna Otte


Little Manor, Thursford Rd


Little Snoring, NR21 0JN 01328 822366





Councillors





Gill Ashby Chairman


878639





David Burgis


878474





Steven Hipkin


878241





Marlene Hoad


822101





Robert Kilbourn


851633





Thomas Rivett





Pam Whitehead


Vice-Chairman


878776
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Members of the public are cordially invited to attend Parish Council meetings.


The next meeting is in the Village Hall at 7.30pm on Monday 


21 Nov 2016.








Views expressed in this publication are not necessarily those of the Editor or Kettlestone Parish Council.





  





Kettlestone Village Hall


EVENTS IN THE VILLAGE HALL





Sat 1 Oct 8 pm in the Church Kettlestone Village Hall & Kettlestone PCC present Emma Nuule in Concert The award winning soprano singer Emma Nuule, will be performing a range of classical songs and operatic arias. Tickets £7.50  


Pre-Concert Supper (Sausage & Mash / Fruit Crumble) in the Village Hall at 6.30 pm 


Tickets £6 Book with Bridget 878200 or Judith 851633


Tuesday 11 October Visit to Gresham’s School Following his recent talk Spies of Gresham’s, Simon Kinder invited those attending to visit Gresham's and find out more about the infamous spies who were educated there. Meet at Gresham’s at 2 pm. Do let Bridget know if you would like to take part (878200).


Friday 14 October 7 pm First Aid refresher in the bar. Gill Ashby will be in the bar to remind us all how to carry out mouth to mouth resuscitation and use the defibrillator. All welcome


Thursday 20 October 7.30 pm FAKENHAM AND DISTRICT COMMUNITY ARCHIVE 


Members of the archive team will bring a selection of images from their extensive digital archive, including photographs of local villages, agriculture in the past, and sports and leisure activities.


£5 to include refreshments 


Please ring Judith on 851633 to book


Tuesday 25 October 2.30 – 4.30 pm GAMES AFTERNOON AND KETTLESTONE ART GROUP


£3 Tea and cake included


It would be appreciated if you could let Judith know if you are coming tel: 851633.





For Your Diary


Saturday 19 November 8 pm Nicholas Collett stars in


YOUR BARD An audience with Will Shakespeare in the pub. Nicholas Collett is currently touring the States with this play. This show is sponsored by Creative Arts East.





EXTENSION


Following four successful grant applications we have raised all the money for our extension and the building will start as soon as the builder has finished his current job.  Money has been donated by Shelroy Charitable Trust Fund, Dudgeon Community Fund, Bernard Sunley Charitable Foundation and a fourth donor whose name cannot be acknowledged until next month.


CARPET BOWLS


We have acquired a set of bowls and a mat and hope to begin a club shortly.


PA SYSTEM


Many thanks to Seb White for donating equipment and constructing a PA system for the hall.  Thanks also to Anglia TV who donated a mixing desk.





Kettlestone All Saints Church


Church Services


  2 Oct 10.30 am: Group Eucharist at Little Snoring, St Andrew’s Church Please note that this service will be taken by Bishop Jonathan of Kings Lynn


16 Oct 8 am: Holy Communion





Thank you all for the wonderful support given to our Harvest Festival celebrations on 23 September. Surely it is the happiest and most delightful service of the whole year but of course this comment is coming from a farmer’s daughter! It was our great pleasure to welcome so many of you into the Church which was resplendent with garden fruits, vegetables, hedgerow berries and the most breath-taking flower arrangements. We are so grateful to everyone who provided these gifts and to those who spent time cleaning and arranging. We had excellent readings from several villagers and this year they were greatly enhanced by the provision of a sound system which was generously provided by Seb White. Once we all got over the shock of seeing a microphone it worked perfectly and the amplification was superb. An enormous THANK YOU to Seb.  


  


After the service 42 people 


joined us in the Village Hall for


the traditional supper and along 


with the lovely food there was a 


great atmosphere of chatter and 


laughter. Thanks to everyone 


who came and by their presence 


contributed to make this such a 


happy event.


 


Our next major service will be Remembrance Day on Sunday 13 November. We hope that many of you will join us to remember those who have fought and died from the village and nationally. We gather in church at 10.50am and then proceed to the war memorial for the Silence and the reading of the names of the dead. More details in the November newsletter. 


    Mary Townsin, Churchwarden.


100 Club winners


August: Joan Long, Graham Cliff, Peter Bishop


September: Judith Kilbourn, Maria Sheekey, Patrick Greenwood








                                            The Russian Far East


There will be a slide show and talk about travels in the Russian Far East 


and will feature the wildlife, landscape and culture of this remote area. 


It will be in the Village Hall on Thursday 3rd November at 7.30 pm. 


Entry is £5 and will include light refreshment. 


Proceeds will go to the Church Tower Restoration Fund and 


Médecines sans Frontieres.                                                        Roger Townsin
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Boundary Commission Review of Parliamentary Constituencies


Eastern Initial Proposals Summary�


The Boundary Commission for England is an independent and impartial non�departmental public body which is responsible for reviewing Parliamentary constituency boundaries in England.�The 2018 Review: We have the task of periodically reviewing the boundaries of all the Parliamentary constituencies in England. We are currently conducting a review on the basis of rules set by Parliament in 2011. The rules tell us that we must make recommendations for new Parliamentary constituency boundaries in September 2018. They also result in a significant reduction in the number of constituencies in England (from 533 to 501), and require that every constituency – apart from two specified exceptions – must have an electorate that is no smaller than 71,031 and no larger than 78,507.�Initial proposals: We published our initial proposals for the new Parliamentary constituency boundaries in England on 13 September 2016. Information about the proposed constituencies is now available on our website �HYPERLINK "http://www.bce2018.org.uk/"�www.bce2018.org.uk/� �What is changing in the Eastern region? The Eastern region has been allocated 57 constituencies – a reduction of one from the current number. Our proposals leave six of the 58 existing constituencies unchanged. As it has not always been possible to allocate whole numbers of constituencies to individual counties, we have grouped some county and local authority areas into sub�regions. The number of constituencies allocated to each sub�region is determined by the electorate of the combined local authorities. Consequently, it has been necessary to propose some constituencies that cross county or unitary authority boundaries.


How to have your say We are consulting on our initial proposals for a 12�week period, from 13 Sept to 5 Dec 2016. We encourage everyone to use this opportunity to help us shape the new constituencies – the more views we hear, the more informed our decisions will be when considering whether to revise our proposals. Our website at �HYPERLINK "http://www.bce2018.org.uk"�www.bce2018.org.uk� has more information about how to respond as well as details of where and when we will be holding public hearings in your area. You can also follow us on Twitter @BCE2018 or using #2018boundaryreview . 





Public hearings During the consultation we will be visiting the Eastern region and holding four public hearings including �HYPERLINK "http://www.bce2018.eventbrite.co.uk/" \t "_blank"�3 - 4 November - Norwich �





It is proposed that Kettlestone will remain in the Broadland Parliamentary Constituency along with Fakenham. Among other changes Briston will join the Broadland Parliamentary Constituency and Aylsham will move to the North Norfolk Constituency. More information can be found on the website: �HYPERLINK "http://www.bbc.co.uk/news/uk-politics-32695546"�www.bbc.co.uk/news/uk-politics-32695546� .





From the Boundary Commission website  �HYPERLINK "http://boundarycommissionforengland.independent.gov.uk/2018-review/"�http://boundarycommissionforengland.independent.gov.uk/2018-review/� 











